
 

 

 
 
 
 
Our ref:FS/TL        10 September 2018 
 
 
 

Law Reform Commission 
GPO Box 31 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 

By email to: nsw-lrc@justice.nsw.gov.au 
 
  
Dear Commissioners    
 

New South Wales Law Reform Commission Inquiry into Access to Digital Assets 
upon Death or Incapacity 

 

 
I refer to the above Inquiry. 
 
The Elder & Succession Law Committee of the Law Society of Tasmania has had an opportunity 
to consider the STEP Australia’s preliminary submissions to the Commission dated 15 June 2018.  
At its August meeting it resolved to support STEP’s recommendations and in particular the 
creation of Australian uniform model legislation in this area, for ease of consistent adoption 
throughout Australian states and territories. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Francesca Saturno 
Deputy Executive Director  
 

 




